
From: nugg8u@optusnet.com.au 
Sent: Tuesday, 23 July 2019 10:01 AM
To: 'penny.wood@nothernbeaches.nsw.gov.au' 
Subject: FW: DA2019/0612 100 Suffolk Ave Collaroy Attention Penny Wood

From: nugg8u@optusnet.com.au <nugg8u@optusnet.com.au> 
Sent: Monday, 22 July 2019 3:47 PM
To: 'council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au' <council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: DA2019/0612 100 Suffolk Ave Collaroy Attention Penny Wood

Hi Penny 

Thanks for your time today and coming to our home to  discuss the above application. As mentioned  we are 
concerned  the impact the granny flat will have on our main living/kitchen area, we understand that all council 
guidelines are being meet but are worried about the outlook from the  windows in these rooms.
We are hoping that our neighbours would consider sharing the cost of a new fence with an addition of a 
hardwood privacy screen on top. We understand that the fence has nothing to  do with the council but if we 
agree to a privacy screen (purely for aesthetics) than we should replace the fence at the same time.

Kind regards 
Nicole  

Sent: 23/07/2019 10:04:04 AM
Subject: FW: DA2019/0612 100 Suffolk Ave Collaroy Attention Penny Wood


